



24 June 2014

Mr Rik Hart General Manager Warringah Council Civic Centre 725 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099



WARRINGAH COUNCIL SCANNED 2 5 JUN 2014

Dear Mr. Hart, Rik

Re: Proposed mountain bike facility - Belrose Waste Management Centre

Thank you for your letter dated 18 June 2014 regarding Warringah Council's consideration of a report regarding the proposed mountain bike facility at Belrose.

I was disappointed to learn of the lack of any financial support from Warringah Council on the proposed initiative, and otherwise note your comments.

I would be happy to be involved on the proposed working party and am available to meet in July generally.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan O'Dea Member for Davidson

KB/JOD

